
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,  
  

February 2023 

In January, we started a new semester training 
future missionaries, as well as prepared and sent more 
people to the field. Lastly, we had a Youth for the Gospel 
event. 
 
 This month was the start to another semester at 
the Our Generation Training Center.  It was a great 
beginning!  Rebecca and I are enjoying teaching.  We 
both teach Deputation and Personal Finance, as well as 
I teach Old Testament History and Pastoral Epistles.  
We continue to work hard as an organization to improve 
processes, content, and the environment for the 
students to be equipped for the mission field. 
 

One of jobs in my role as Deputation Director is 
performing a launch interview with those getting ready 
to leave for the field.  The purpose of the launch 

interview is to 
make sure 
everything is 
in order for 
them to leave 
and for VBM 
to have all the 
necessary 
information 
for helping 
them in case 
of an 
emergency on 

the field.  We had four of these in January, which is 
very exciting!!  We are so thankful to be sending more 
missionaries 
to the field to 
begin the 
process of 
planting 
more 
churches 
around the 
world.  We 
know if a 
community has a church, they have a chance to hear the 
greatest message of all time.  Also, two of those 
families we were able to help at the airport.  It is a 

blessing to be there for a family when it is their first 
time is going to the field.  They are filled with many 
emotions, and we can help ease some of the stress.   
 

Thank you for praying for the Youth for the 
Gospel (YFTG) on January 21st in Kingsport, TN!  

We were 
thankful for 
those that came 
out to hear the 
preaching.  It 
was a great time 
of fellowship, 
preaching, and 
being stirred in 
heart and mind 

to abound more and more in the work of the Lord.  
We have several more these events coming up this 
year.  Go to this website for more information.  Let 
us know if your church would like to host one: 
https://visionmissions.org/y4g/ 
 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God for more missionaries to the 
field! 

• Praise God for the young people at the YFTG 
• Pray that God would use us to raise up more 

laborers for Asia this next year 
• Pray the YFTG events coming up June 3rd in 

NC 
• Pray for the interns and those on deputation  

 
 
Thank you for your partnership! 

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine 


